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To support design of the Magnolia Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) Control project, King 
County will conduct noise monitoring in your neighborhood during the week of September 17th. 

This type of monitoring is standard practice during the design phases of many utility projects.  
Monitoring will provide King County with information about typical residential noise levels over a 
48- to 96-hour period.  It will help King County evaluate noise levels that are expected to occur 
during construction.  

 
How Monitoring Will Occur 
 

 King County noise consultants will place noise monitoring equipment at several locations in 
the right-of-way on 32

nd
 Avenue West.   

 The equipment will be contained in black cases and run continuously for the monitoring 
period. 

 Consultants may check equipment during this period, and when the study is completed they 
will remove the equipment. 

 

If you would like more information about noise monitoring, please contact Hillary Schafer at  
206-263-7312 or Hillary.Schafer@kingcounty.gov. 

 
To learn more about the Magnolia CSO control project, visit 
www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/SMagnoliaCSOStorage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 

206-684-1280/711 (TTY Relay) 
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